
 

 
 

 

Moorlands Primary School 
Winchester Road, 
West Bromwich. 

B71 2NZ 
Phone: 0121 556 0352 

 

25th January 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers: 

Re: World Book Day Thursday 2nd March 2023 
 
As part of our work with the World of Stories programme and the National Literacy Trust, this year 
we would like your child to choose a vegetable / fruit of their choice and design and make a new 
character for their favourite book or make their favourite character and bring it into school. 
Therefore children will not need to dress up on this day. 
 

In school on the day each class will be doing a range of activities including: children in Key 
Stage 2 will be visiting children in Key Stage 1 and Reception to share and read stories; 
children will be designing and making bookmarks; children will complete a drop and read 
speed session; children may listen to audio books and re-create scenes from the book they 
are currently reading in class. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hungry Caterpillar   Mr Bump  Supertato 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Harry Potter   The Gruffalo 
We look forward to seeing your creative designs.  
 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs H Williams  
Reading Leader 


